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Explanation or reason for introduction of bill/resolution: 
 

Relating to ambulance service partnerships. 
 

Minutes:                                                 A,B,C 

 
Vice Chairman Rohr opened the Hearing on HB 1269 
 
Representative Fegley: (see attachment A) 
 
Representative Skroch: Did you do any research into the possibly of having shared services 
between counties? 
 
Representative Fegley: No I haven’t looked into the administration side. The point of this is 
to have operations that coincide with our 24/7 service.  
 
Representative Skroch: If you could find a way to share those people, maybe we could find 
a way to share squad people across district lines. 
 
Representative Fegley: That could be a possibility. But there is a concern with that. For the 
legal aspect of being covered, those squads would have to be covered on both.  
 
Vice Chairman Rohr: Anyone here in opposition to HB1269? 
 
Bill Kilonik, ND Emergency Medical Services Association (NDEMSA): introduced Adam 
Parker. 
 
(7.39) Adam Parker Chair of the NDEMSA Advocacy Committee: (see attachment B) 

 
(11.18) Chris Price, Director of the Division of Emergency Medical System for the ND 
Department of Health: (see attachment C) 
 
(12.20) Tim Wiedrich, Second Chief of our Supervised Response Section: There are 16 
of these subunits that exist throughout the state. There will be more information to come. As 
we look through how to operate this, there is individual contract law, taxation law. If the intent 
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of this is to collaborate, then we think that that mechanism already does exist. I think that 
there can be more work done to better organize those though. 
 
Representative Fegley: That information surprised me because one time I jumped into a 
subunit ambulance to fulfill their EMT needs, and I was told that that wasn’t appropriate to 
do. I’m confused at to what’s available in that way. 
 
Mr. Wiedrich: I think that there is a lot of misinformation, or information from people that 
aren’t sure what they are talking about. As far as administrative ruling, there are no rules that 
you can’t do that. Now it may be that there are rules between insurance carries or many other 
reasons, but it is not statutory or administrative rule.  
 
Representative Fegley: That’s good to hear because my discussion with some people, that 
was not the information that I had received.  
 
Mr. Wiedrich: We are just as adamant about how this change needs to occur.   
 
Representative Porter: You talked about the potential laws of substation agreements that 
services would breach, is there anything that we could do to streamline that process to take 
some of that out of play? 
 
Mr. Wiedrich: When we have encountered these, the main one is about sharing g assets. It 
boils down to the assets to be merged. If there are issues of contract law that are preventing 
that from occurring, but I that would resolve the issues that we are seeing as reluctance.  
 
Representative Porter: Inside of the private entity, all kind of come together with the 
marriage and divorce clause as you form this entity that they are advised by those in practice 
of law that as you put this together, you full explain and agree upon the divorce of the entity. 
Maybe we should look that for a substation, we just spell it out that way.   
 
Mr. Wiedrich: Exactly, that is what I am talking about. If that could occur, I think that would 
resolve the reluctance to form these substations.  
 
No further questions. Meeting closed.  
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Explanation or reason for introduction of bill/resolution: 
 
Roll call vote was taken.  
 

Minutes:                                                  

 
 
Representative Ruby: I make a motion for a do not pass.  
 
Representative Devlin: I second that.  
 
Vice Chairman Rohr: Any discussion? 
 
Representative Fegley: There is a little issue with the current law in the fact that the 
substations are not lawful under the century code. There code and the fact that the current 
law says that they take all the assets and control from the substation and give it to the house 
ambulance. In reality, Hb1269 would give rural ambulance a chance to collaborate and work 
together which allows for some flexibility in out bringing services. It is difficult to find people 
that are willing to be around during the day to provide the 24/7 services that are in the code.  
It is becoming more difficult to recruit EMTs due to the increase in education requirements 
for being an EMT.  
 
Roll call vote taken on a do not pass recommendation: 11 Yes. 1 No. 2 Absent.  
 
Representative Ruby will carry the bill on the floor.  
 
Meeting closed.  
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